



FINE MUSIC IN VARIETY!

YOUR FAVORITE SPORTS VOICE!

FIRST WITH THE NEWS!



2508 NORTH AVENUE • P.O.BOX 629

GRAND JUNCTION, COLO. KYI
D. SPENCER GROW, President
ABBOTT TESSMAN, Vice President
and General Mgr.

March 4, 1963

Mr. Carl Dabelstein, KØSBV, 12524 C Street, Omaha 44, Nebraska.

Dear Carl:

Congratulations on receiving our February frequency check, which was sent February 23, between the hours of 1:00 and 1:15 AM, Mountain Standard Time. Your recent letter gives a description of our check as it was sent.

You may be interested to know that our January check was received in New Zealand and in Toronto, Ontario by DX fans.

Many thanks for your letter, and continued good luck in your hobby. I enclose a KEXO coverage map which indicates the area our ground wave covers. We are somewhate restricted in coverage by the surrounding mountains.

Cordially,

Jim Eicher,

Chief Engineer, KEXO.